
O/o. the Secretary, 
Gurukulam, 
Hyderabad 

 
Rc.No. C3/13393/2012,                 dt: 13 -12-2012 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

Sub:- Gurukulam, Hyderabad—Adhar Cards to all students 
studying in Gurukulam Institutions—Instructions issued—Reg. 
 

Ref:- Minutes of the Video Conference held on 10.12.2012 by the 
Principal Secretary (TW), GoAP, Hyderabad with the 
Secretary, Expenditure, Govt. of India, New Delhi 
communicated by the CTW vide endorsement Rc.No. 
J3/10535/2012, dt:10.12.2012. 

 
 
 Vide ref. cited above, the Govt. of India have taken a decision to 

implement all the welfare programme / Schemes thro’ Adhar Cards.  

Accordingly, during the Video Conference, a decision was taken to obtain 

Adhar Cards to all students of TW Residential Schools for effective 

implementation of the welfare programme / schemes. 

 
 In view of the above, all the Principals of TW Residential Institutions 

are hereby directed to obtain the Adhar Card Xerox copies from the 

students immediately and keep the details in the institutions.  Further, the 

Principals of  TW Residential Institutions are  directed to identify the 

students who are not having the Adhar Card and issue necessary guidance 

for getting the Adhar Cards immediately. 

 The Principals of Gurukulam institutions should incorporate the Adhar 

Card number in the students profile in SAMS immediately. 

 

“Most Urgent” 

              Sd/- 
     Secretary 

   //t.c.f.b.o// 
 

Asst.Secretary (Plg) 
To 
All the Principals of TW Residential Institutions in the State. 
Copy to the Project Officers of ITDAs / AJCs of Non-ITDA districts for 
information and necessary action. 
 


